
University Graduate and Professional Committee 2017-18 Report 
 
During this academic year we reviewed several curriculum proposals from a variety of programs. Our 
goal was to get timely feedback to each of these requests. Therefore, we did most voting through email 
which worked well.  We had presentation of information and discussed issues that were being 
addressed by the Graduate Education Task Force formed by the Provost. With that task force going on, 
our committee did not have very much work to do this year.  

 


